
Vacancy update 
1st March 2024 

 
 

For an overview of the Vacancy process and timeline for appointing Nick’s 
successor, please see the Archdeacon’s Newsletter dated January 2024. 

 
 
Following the open meeting with the Archdeacon of Dorking on 29 January and a 
successful Parochial Church Council (PCC) workshop led by a senior member of the 
Diocesan staff on 22 February, a team agreed by the PCC is now in the process of 
putting together a parish profile and person specification laying out our priorities and 
the gifts we are seeking in a new leader.  
 
The profile will be compiled following wide consultation and will include input from the 
workshop and the Ministry Team’s Away Day on 16 February.  
 
A draft profile will be presented to the PCC for approval at its meeting in early April 
before then being submitted to the Diocese. 
 
Further updates will follow when significant steps in the process are reached, but if you 
have any questions about what will happen during the Vacancy or the procedure for 
appointing Nick’s replacement, please feel free to ask any of the churchwardens or 
members of the PCC. 
 
In the meantime, please help by praying that God will call the right person to be our new 
incumbent and for wisdom in discerning this. Please also remember in your prayers the 
churchwardens, PCC, vacancy teams and all those who have additional responsibility 
during this time. 
 
 
The Churchwardens of Wisley with Pyrford 
 
Sarah Daly 
Pauline Langfield 
Andy Pearce 
Matthew Ryan 


